
Please answer the following questions regarding the Greenlawn 

Cemetery Mowing bid. 

Responses need to be turned in to Afton City Hall- 115 E Kansas St. 

Afton, IA 50830 or actyhall@windstream.net by February 3, 2024 at 

4:30pm. 

The Board will have a meeting on February 25th to make their final 

selection.  

 

1. The Cemetery board would like 2 references - one personal and 

one professional/business. 

1. 

2. 

 

2. Do you have the required liability insurance?  

 

 

3. How would potential accidental damage to a stone by mowing 

be handled? 

 

 

4. What is your experience with mowing cemeteries? 

 

 

5. What is the size and quality of equipment? 

 

 

6. What is the size of staff/crew will be doing the work? 

 

 

7. Do you understand that you will need to weed eat around 

flowers, and bushes, not just stones? 
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